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Monday 15th January 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to invite parents to come to our class exhibition  

on Friday 20th January at 2:30pm. 
 

Instead of a class assembly, this time we thought we would hold an exhibition of all the work Year 6 have 
completed so far this year. It will be a lovely opportunity for the children to share with you all of the things 
they have learned across the curriculum and for you to see the work in their books, their amazing 
artwork and there will also be some French performance poetry!   
 
The exhibition will take place in the hall so there will be lots of space to sit, look through and discuss all 
of your child’s work ahead of parents evening. On this occasion we will allow younger siblings to attend. 
The exhibition will end at 2:50pm and all children should be collected at the normal time of 3:05pm.  
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Thompson  
Class Teacher 
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